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Statement regarding speculations on the future 
structure of the SAS Group 
 
Regarding today's speculations in the media SAS confirms that it is in the process of 
evaluating various structural possibilities for the Group. Within this process SAS is 
conducting talks about a possible structural solution. 
 
It must be emphasized that no decision has been taken. 

 

 

For further information, please contact 
Sture Stölen , Head of SAS Group Investor Relations +46 8 797 1451  
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